
Prof. Parvinder Singh

Dean

College Developm€nt Council
Panjab Universitg Chandigaph

No 487 /DCDC/DS

Dated lo./t. Lo/6

The Principals of all the Colleges

Affiliated to Panjab University,

Chandigarh.

Dear Sir/Madam,

This is in continuation of this office letter no 782/DDC/DC dated OE/tt/ZOtd vide whii'h you
were requested to submit the details of the College on the new website of DCDC.

You are again requested to fill up the details /update information of your College on the
website by the 30.1L.2016 for which the credentials have already been given to you. URL of the website
is www.idipia.com/dcdc_puchd.

This may be treated as Most Urgent.

Yours Sincerely,

PeiL
(Prof. Parvinder Singh)


